The Friends of the Library: September Updates

Hello September! We can’t wait to see everyone at Auburn Day and the Duck Race on the 14th! &

<O urDATES:

New Bench En Route!

We collected 1,000 pounds of plastic in record time and will be receiving a new bench from Trex! Thank you to
those who contributed and to the volunteers who picked up, sorted and delivered the plastic to the collection site.
Please note the library is no longer a plastic collection site.

Book Sale
It was wonderful chatting with many of you at the annual Book Sale, and we appreciate those who purchased our
fundraising items to help support the Auburn community. See you again next year!

AVAILABLE RESOURCES:

Creativebug: Learn Something New Everyday

We’re proud to fund a Creativebug membership so library cardholders can access this easy-to-use online art and
craft resource. From the comfort of home, Creativebug users enjoy unlimited access to thousands of classes.
Creativebug classes never expire, so you can start and stop projects at your own pace.

NH Philharmonic Orchestra “The Phil”: Discounted Tickets

Patrons of the library receive 20% off senior and adult classical music concert tickets. Check out their upcoming
shows at https://www.nhphil.org/ and visit the museum section of the library website for the discount code.

@ UPCOMING EVENTS:

Auburn Day & Duck Race: September 14
2pm: We’'ll pull the winning raffle ticket for the Readerville Square Dance Quilt
Stop by The Friends’ table for games, snacks, shopping and our quilt raffle!
e Play Pick-A-Duck for the chance to win a local business gift card (adults) or
prize up to $5 (kids)
Refuel with cold water and fresh popcorn available for purchase
Shop local by picking up Quilt Raffle Tickets before 2pm, Friends of the Library
tote bag ($20) or a handmade fabric ornament ($3)
o ltems can also be purchased by emailing
vicepresident@friendsofgriffinfree.org or
secretary@friendsofgriffinfree.org

Election Day: September 10
After casting your vote, stop by our table to purchase a ticket for the quilt raffle, a tote bag or a handmade
ornament.

LEARN MORE ABOUT US

Visit friendsofgriffinfree.org for news, events, photos, and links to join and donate. You can also reach us at
secretary@friendsofgriffinfree.org.Our next meeting at 6:00 p.m. at the library on Tuesday, Sept. 3rd
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